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Federal Signal will discontinue the IVP 100 halogen beacons

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal representative or customer service. 
Fire/EMS/Police Inquiries: 800-264-3578.

Affected Models:

All ViewPoint IVP models will be discontinued including the following:

IVP100-A, IVP100-B, IVP100-B-24, IVP100-C, IVP100-R, IVP100-R-24, and IVP100-G

Timing: 

New orders for ViewPoint IVP models will not be accepted after January 1, 2014.  

Suggested Alternatives:

 Suggested alternatives for the ViewPoint IVP models include a variety of other Federal Signal 
beacons. Alternative beacons include the Vision SLR® LED beacons or Sentry® halogen beacons. 
Detailed product information can be found by visiting the following links:

Sentry®

http://www.fedsig.com/products/85/sentry

Vision IVP SLR®

http://www.fedsig.com/products/356/ivpvslr

http://www.fedsig.com/products/85/sentry
http://www.fedsig.com/products/356/ivpvslr

